## NURSERY AND EARLY LEARNERS SPRING TERM NEWSLETTER

Welcome to our spring term 2022. We are looking forward to a fun and engaging term of learning. Alongside child-initiated play we will be using a range of topics to support and extend the children's learning.

WHERE DOES SNOW GO?
CAN I HAVE CHOCOLATE
CHINESE NEW YEAR LANTINE'S DAY
CHINESE VALENTINE'S DAY
LASTER

## **Phonics**

Our phonics work will continue with children focusing on tuning into sounds and developing our listening skills as well as beginning to introduce letters and words.

Maths
Daily maths activities
continue with our
number of the week
work and shape
activities.

Reading books:
We will continue to encourage children to choose a new reading for pleasure book on a daily basis and wordless reading books will be changed once per week.

## Staffing:

Nursery: Mrs Attwood (teacher)
Ms Colman (Teaching Assistant)
Miss Grainger (Teaching Assistant)
Early Learners: Mrs McLean
(Room Lead)

## Times:

Morning 8.30-11.30 Afternoon 12.15-3.15 30 hours 8.30-3.15

Half term: week beginning 21.02.22 Easter Break: 11.04.22 Communication
We will continue to use Classroom
Dojo as our method of
communication and tapestry to
record observations of children's
activities and progress. Please
speak with a member of staff if
you have any issues using either
of these apps.